ROBERT T. GREENLAW, PLS

47&4 Tf

April 25, 2014

The Inspections Department
City of Portiand

389 Congress Street
Portland, Maine 04101

Subject: Verification of the proper location of the foundation for a dwelling located at on
Humboldt Street . Also, known as Lot 1 on the approved subdivision plan and numbered
31-33 Humboldt Street.

On April 24, 2014, | personally supervised and directed the placing of the foundation
corners in the foundation hole at the above address.

Tha frrn
sun

tion we it the hole at 3 gistance of 28 feet from the southerly
property line and 26 feet from tﬁe street line also known as the front property line. As
shown on the approved site plans this also meets the required rear setback and
northerly setback.

It is also in the position that was approved the D.E.P permit.

Please feel free to call or email should you have any questions or concerns.

Sincerely,

Robert T. Greenlaw, PLS e

Cc: Tim Higgins

134 Portland Ave
Old Orchard Beach, Maine 04064
Bobgreenlaw504@gmail.com
207-289-4546



